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	INFECTIOUS DISEASE NOTIFICATION OF OUTBREAK AT SERVICE:



	DEAR FAMILIES AND VISITORS,
WE HAVE RECENTLY HAD AN OUTBREAK OF:


IN THE SERVICE. The exclusion period for this outbreak is 


PLEASE SEE YOUR EDUCATOR FOR FURTHER INFORMATION or visit: http://www.nhmrc.gov.au/_files_nhmrc/publications/attachments/ch55_staying_healthy_childcare_5th_edition_0.pdf

[bookmark: _GoBack]IF YOUR CHILD IS SHOWING SIGNS AND SYMPTOMS WE WOULD APPRECIATE YOU LETTING THE EDUCATOR KNOW.
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